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Class of 2019 Fall Cultural Event 

Bringing holiday cheer to the senior 

community during Winter Break!  

Our Young Men and members from 

United Methodist Church helped 

with table set-up and then served 

lunch at the Lake Oswego Adult 

Community Center on Wednesday, 

December 21st.  

Class of 2020 had their 

monthly meeting and 

had a guest speaker 

that spoke to them 

about health, nutrition 

and fitness. 

The Class of 2019 travelled downtown to the Portland Art Museum to 

see the Andy Warhol Exhibit which they all truly enjoed.  Afterwards, 

they all went to the restaurant KARAM, to eat and experience Leba-

nese food.   

Some of our Young Men joined άWith Loveέ at a stocking 

stuffer party to help fill 350 stockings with new toys for 

foster children in our area. 


